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To whom it may concern, 

As a healthcare worker and a parent. I was one of the first people in our state to be vaccinated for Covid 19. I am 
definitely pro-vaccine, but to ignore natural immunity and require everyone to receive a vaccine is not helpful. This 
article quotes an Israeli study that shows natural immunity is 6.7 times stronger than vaccinated immunity. We can 
test to see if someone has natural immunity. This should be a decision between individuals and their doctors. My 
sons tested positive for covid 19 months ago and now have a very robust immunity. I don’t believe vaccinating them 
now would be helpful. Please consider natural immunity when making decisions. 
Thank you! 

Sincerely, Geneve Darcey 


